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Church of Christ FREE Clothing Give-A-Way

Dexter, Missouri - The Dexter Church of Christ will have a FREE clothing give-a-way
on Saturday, July 16th.

There is an overwhelming amount of clothing available for men, women, children, babies
including shoes and purses.

The FREE clothing give-a-away will be in the Church of Christ activity building located
on One Mile Road next to SoutheastHEALTH and across from Burger King.

Please stop in between 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. to receive gently used clothing.  No
registration required, no proof of income, just a kind gesture by wonderful people.
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